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14th June 2018 
 
Dear Year 5 Parent 
 
Year 5 Trip to Sir Harold Hillier Gardens 
 
As part of our Saxon topic we have arranged for Year 5 to visit Sir Harold Hillier Gardens in Romsey. During this 
trip the children will dress up as Saxons, eat Saxon snacks, take part in an archaeological dig and many other 
activities.  
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 5th July, setting off at 9:00 and returning for the end of the school day at 
3:15.  The cost of the trip is £10 which covers the activities for the day. We are very thankful to the PTA who 
have covered the costs for the coach.  
 
Children will need wear school uniform and bring appropriate clothes for the weather e.g. sun hat or rain 
jacket. The children will also need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle.  
 
May we ask that you return your completed reply form and voluntary contribution of £10 by Monday 25th 
June 2018.  Please note, if we do not receive enough contributions to cover costs we will need to cancel the 
visit.   
 
If you have any further information or any queries, please let me know. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sam Wilcox 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“We Enjoy and Excel In 

the 
Presence of God” 

 

mailto:adminoffice@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk
http://www.brockprimary.co.uk/


“Every Child Achieves” 
Be Healthy       Be Safe          Enjoy and Achieve     Make a Positive Contribution     Achieve Economic Well-being  
  

 

      
 

 

 
REPLY SLIP: 
 
Year 5 Visit to Sir Harold Hillier Gardens – Thursday 5

th
 July 

 
Name of child:      ________________________________                               _______   
 

 I give permission for my child to attend Sir Harold Hillier Gardens  

 I have made an online payment of £10.00 to cover the cost of the visit 
https://www.scopay.com/brockenhurst-pri?redirect=true 

 I enclose a cheque/cash payment of £10.00 to cover the cost of the visit (cheques made payable to HCC). 

 I am able to help on this visit and I hold a current and valid DBS with the school.    

 I understand that if not enough contributions are received then the visit may have to be cancelled. 
 
 
 
 

 I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for my child.   
 

 Please circle preference of roll filling:  HAM       CHEESE  TUNA 
 

 I will provide my child with a home packed lunch. 
 
 
 
Signed:  ____________________                                            ____      Date  ___________          ____ 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN YOUR REPLY SLIP BY MONDAY 25

TH
 JUNE.    THANK YOU. 
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